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Fair Housing Act: The Village of Pleasanton is a supporter of Fair Housing and supports Title 

VIII of the Civil Rights Act of 1968 (Fair Housing Act), as amended, prohibits discrimination in the 

sale, rental, and financing of dwellings, and in other housing-related transactions, because of race, 

color, religion, sex (including gender identity and sexual orientation), familial status, national 

origin, and disability. It also requires that all federal programs relating to housing and urban de-

velopment be administered in a manner that affirmatively furthers fair housing.  For local housing 

information please contact the Village office at 308-388-2241 or 202 N Sycamore Street.  For 

more information regarding Fair Housing, please reference the U.S. Department of Housing and 

Urban Development website at www.hud.gov. 

UPCOMING EVENTS & HOLIDAYS 

January 9-Board Meeting 

January 15-Martin Luther King 

Jr. Day (Office Closed) 

February 2-Groundhog Day 

February 13-Board Meeting 

February 14-Valentine’s Day 

February 19-President’s Day 

(Office Closed) 

February 28-Red Cross Blood 

Drive 

March 10-Start of Daylight Sav-

ing Time 

March 12-Board Meeting 

March 17-St. Patrick’s Day 

March 31-Easter 

Village Office Hours M-Th 8 a.m. to 12 p.m.  & 12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Village Board Meetings—Second Tuesday of every month at 
7:00 p.m.  All meetings are open to the public. 

 

 

 

  

HOLIDAY LIGHTING CONTEST WINNERS 

The winners of the 2023 Christmas Lighting Contest 

have been chosen.  Congratulations to Jarrod & Jenna 

Taubenheim for 1st place winning $75.00, Todd &    

Karen Pritchard for 2nd place winning $50.00, and to   

David & Cathie Campbell for 3rd place winning $25.00.  

A BIG Thank You to Town & Country Bank for donating 

the prize money and to all of you who decorated for the 

Christmas season! 

Please tear down your boxes before put-

ting them in the recycling trailer.  The re-

cycling center will not take cardboard 

that’s not broke down.  Thank you for 

your cooperation! 

Winter Weather Reminders:  

 The Village is not responsible for snow removal in 
front of and around your mailbox. 

 When snow and ice blanket the sidewalks, it is the  
responsibility of the occupant of each lot or parcel to   
remove it within 24 hours of accumulation.   

  


